
CONTACT US
Sara Colling, Community Outreach Lead
www.seattle.gov/transportation/8thaves 
(206) 257-2201 | 8thAveS@seattle.gov

We expect sidewalk 
construction to be 
complete by early fall!

Based on positive 
feedback about the 
decorative crosswalks 
and street designs by 
the South Park Library, 
we’re planning to extend 
similar art up 8th Ave S. 
Feel free to contact us 
with questions, 
concerns, or ideas! 
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